
Chamberlin Free Public Library
Board of Trustees meeting

February 13, 2023, at 6:30 pm

DRAFT

Present: Charles Brault, Paula Miller, Jan Mueller,
Lauren Pashayan, Deb Spratt, Judith Wilkins

Minutes of the January 9, 2023, meeting were reviewed and

accepted.
The Treasurer’s report included the return of outstanding 2022

Town funds, and our receipt of the first quarter funds of 2023.

Circulation in January was higher than in December, 2022.

We haveconfirmed that Library Board of Trustees members are

bonded by the Town. We will monitor continued bonding on a

yearly basis.

We will forward to the Town, by March 1, Library financial reports
and all Trustee reports for auditor review.

Discussion ensued regarding development of a reading program

including a certified support dog as a reading companion.

Charles, and Marshall Buttrick, will present a program at the

library on February 27. The topic concerns enlightening us

regarding the oldest Greenville houses, all of which were built

before 1800.

The meeting was adjourned. The next meeting will be held on

MARCH 13, at 6:30 pm.

Respectfully submitted

Judith Wilkins, Secretary


